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Dear Parents & Carers 

 

RE: Sports Day – Friday 12th July  

On Friday 12th July, the PE department will be running an All Saints Sports Day Event. All pupils will be taking part via 

inter-form competitions in a variety of activities with points being awarded for participation and winning.  

Please ensure the following: 

- Pupils come into school in their PE kit and remain in it all day 

- Students have sun cream and hats  

- Hay fever sufferers should have taken their medication 

- Pupils who require additional medication such as inhalers should make sure they have them with them on 

the day. 

- Your child has a bottle of water that can be refilled (although drinks will be available to purchase) 

If there is poor weather we will have an alternative plan but we would still ask that all students attend school in their 

PE kit for the day. 

There will be a tuck shop for pupils to buy extra refreshments and snacks, which pupils can purchase throughout the 

day if they wish.  

The canteen will be open as normal for break and lunch.  

We are looking forward to a fantastic day of Sport.  

Kind regards 

 

 

N Dolan 
Head of PE 
 

 

Executive Head Teacher:   Mr J Cornally 
Head Teacher:       Mrs L Emmett
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